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REASONABLE ASSURANCE OF SITE AVAILABILITY 
 
 
 
 
Contacted this day, Terry Bunker, 907-495-6311, owner of the property where the 
proposed antenna support structure is to be erected, who assured the applicant that, 
should it prevail, he would engage in good faith negotiations to enter into a lease 
arrangement economically and technically acceptable to both parties. 
 


